
 

 

 

 

From: Robert Muratore 
To: Public Comment SB22034 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Regarding public meeting Oct 5th 
Date: Friday, October 7, 2022 8:38:24 AM 

It seems to me that the vetting process can be greatly modified on the website to stop a great number of fraudulent 
filings. I also believe it’s a great idea to require in-person applications for initial business filings, that alone would 
stop the great majority of fraud. 

Also, there should be a mechanism set up for home owners such as myself whose address has been targeted for a 
fraudulent business filing to apply to have that business classified as fraud and wiped from the database. It angers 
me to no end that my family’s personal address is being used by a criminal which makes us vulnerable to retaliation 
by victims of this person. And I have no recourse! Frankly the office of the Colorado Secretary of State is being 
grossly negligent to allow this to happen, especially after people like me have gone though the process of reporting 
it, several times in fact. 

The prosecution of the criminals involved should be a priority, yes, but a greater priority would be to protect the 
general public from harm. 

Best, 

Robert Muratore 


